
 

 

 

 

The City of Tulelake has one temporary staff position 

available for City Hall and the Tulelake Library.  Applicant 

must have some clerical experience and have experience 

working with children.  Hours will be flexible to work at 

each position as needed.  Please contact Tulelake City 

Hall at 530-667-5522 for questions or an application.  Job 

description and applications are also available on the 

City website at www.cityoftulelake.com.  

Please submit application and resume by email to 

cityoftulelake@cot.net; fax to 530-667-5351 or in person 

at 591 Main Street, Tulelake, CA 96134.  The Application 

filing period closes on November 17, 2020 at 4:00 pm.  
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